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SB 300 – Relating to towing 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
The measure establishes the State Board of Towing within the Oregon Department of 
Transportation (ODOT).  The Board will have the authority to direct ODOT to deny, 
suspend, revoke or refuse to renew a towing business certificate; as well as direct the 
Oregon State Police to remove a tower from the tow rotation list. In addition, the measure 
allows the Board to impose a fee on any person holding or applying for a towing business 
certificate. 
 
Other Funds appropriation and position authority will be included in the end of session bill. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 300 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
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